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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 24, 2017

TO: Honorable Eddie Lucio, Jr., Chair, Senate Committee on Intergovernmental Relations
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1229 by Menéndez (Relating to solid waste services for rental property and solid waste

management programs in the extraterritorial jurisdiction of municipalities in certain
counties; authorizing penalties.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code related to solid waste service for a rental
property and extraterritorial jurisdiction of a municipality that has a population of 1.5 million and
at least 75 percent of the population resides in a single municipality. 

SECTION 1, 2, 3, would take effect immediately if the bill receives two-thirds vote in each house;
otherwise it would take effect September 1, 2017.

SECTION 4 would take effect January 1, 2018.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
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